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JUNE 

Monday 11
th

 Science Week Workshops.   

Wednesday 20
th

  Sports Day for all classes.  KS2 am, KS1 & 

EYFS pm 

Thursday 21
st

 at 2pm Music Concert 

Monday 25th Year 6 Leavers Service at Liverpool 

Cathedral.  Parents welcome to attend 

Wednesday 27
th

  The Keys Federation Awards Evening at St 

Peter’s Pavilion 

Thursday 28
th

 June at 

9.45am 

Year 4 Brass concert.  All parents/carers 

welcome 

Thursday 28
th

 at 

1.45pm 

First Inspire Session for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

JULY 

Thursday 5
th

 at 1.45pm Second Inspire Session for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

Thursday 5
th

 10.30am 

– 3.15pm 

Keys Federation Music Showcase at the 

Rose Club for Years 3 - 6 

Friday 6
th

 July Children’s Reports to be sent home to 

parents/carers 

Friday 6
th

 July  FOSJ’s Whole School Disco 

Wednesday 11
th

 at 

2pm & 6.30pm 

Year 6 Performance in School.  Parents 

will be invited to attend 

Thursday 12
th

 at 

1.45pm 

Third Inspire Session for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

Monday 16
th

  at 1.30pm Teddy Bear’s Picnic for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

Monday 16
th

  Whole school move up – followed at 

3.15pm for parents/carers to meet the 

teacher in readiness for new term 

Monday 16
th

  Parental comments forms from your 

child’s report to be returned by this date 

Wednesday 18
th

  Leavers Event for our Year 6 Class – 

Details to be revealed shortly 

Friday 20
th

 at 1.30pm Leavers Service in Church (Year 6 

parents/carers all welcome) 

Friday 20
th

  Last Day of Term 

Holiday Club w/c 20
th

 August 2018 at St Peter’s C of E Hindley,  

Holiday Club w/c 27
th

 August at Hindley Green CP 

 

Summer Holidays Monday 23
rd

 July - Monday 3
rd

 September 

School re-opens on Tuesday 4
th

 September at normal start time 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception –  Sienna 

Year 1 –  Kayzier 

Year 2  - Demi 

Year 3 –  Lyla 

Year 4  - Amelia 

Year 5 – Salenia 

Year 6  - Tamsin 

Well done! 

Our Sports Star of the 

week is Kai, Year 6, 

for excellent fielding 

in PE.  Well Done! 

Our Music Performer of 

the week is Rosie, Year 4, 

for amazing attitude to 

music and wonderful solo 

singing.   

Well Done! 

New General Data Protection 

Regulations (GDPR) form.   

If you have not already done so, please 

complete this very important form and 

return  to school as soon as possible.  

Thank you 
 

 

Wednesday  

20
th

 June 

is Sport’s Day at  

St. John’s 

KS2 -  starts at 9.30am 

KS1 – starts at 1.30pm  

(Weather Permitting) 

All welcome! 

 

 
 

Admissions  

Would you like your little one to attend St. John’s when they 

are of school age?  Have you put their name down at the 

office?  If not, please collect a Registration of Interest Form.   

If you have any queries or require any more information 

please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Glynn who will be 

happy to help you. 

 

Walking Day - Sunday 10th June 2018 

We would like as many children as possible to join us 

on the school banner.  Children should arrive in school 

uniform at Hindley Business Centre at 1:30pm.   We 

would also be grateful for adult volunteers to carry 

the banner.   If you are available to help please 

contact the school office.   

Thank you. 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk
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Our school is currently running at 

95.2% attendance which is below our 

target of 97%. We look forward to our 

target improving over the coming 

weeks.  Well done to Reception Class  

with the highest attendance for the 

week before half term.  Second week 

running.  Well Done! 
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As the weather is now warmer and 

summer looks like it has arrived, please 

ensure your child wears adequate sun 

cream and brings a hat to school.  Please 

also make sure your child brings a water 

bottle to keep hydrated throughout the 

school day.  Thank you.  

‘Do you have any old/unused keys lying 

around your home?’ 

The Keys Federation are collecting 

old/unused keys for a future art 

project, so please could you take a look 

around your home/garage to see if you 

have any old/odd keys that are lying 

around that no longer belong to 

anything. Maybe an old door key, 

padlock key, gate key…? 

If you do have some unwanted keys, 

please send them into your school 

office before the summer holidays. 

Thank you, as always, for your support 

with this special project. 

 

We are very excited to launch our STEM week 
workshops in school.  Each class will have time 
allocated to demonstrate their chosen workshop in 
the school hall.   An ideal opportunity for a full on 
hands experience of STEM within school.  Please try 
to join us and give it a go. 
 
Please see below the dates and times or class 
workshop -    

 
Tuesday 
12

th
 June 
 

 
Reception 
& Year 1 

 
2.30pm 

 
Wednesday 

13
th

 June 
 

 
Year 3 & 
Year 4 

 
2.30pm 

 
Thursday 
14

th
 June 
 

 
Year 5 & 
Year 6 

 
2.30pm 

 
All parents/carers and families are welcome to attend. 
 

 

Please be aware of 

pedestrians and children 

on the footpaths when 

opening your car door. 

The street is very busy at 

pick up and drop off time. 

Thank you for your 

support. 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk

